
From: Graham Fleet [mailto:GrahamF@corp.cciwireless.ca]  
Sent: December-04-14 1:50 PM 
To: Sheila Kitz 
Subject: CCI Wireless - Request for Letter of Support for Connecting Canadians Grant Support 
Importance: High 
 
Ms. Sheila Kitz 
CAO – County of St. Paul 
 
Hi Sheila, 
 
Nice to meet you a couple of weeks ago at the AAMDC meetings. Hopefully the sector moves that tech 
support performed on your residential service have improved your speeds. As mentioned to you at 
AAMDC, CCI Wireless is compiling LOS for their upcoming federal grant application. I have attached a 
map which shows current CCI Wireless coverage in the County of St Paul. Additionally we have attached 
a proposed new coverage map for your area. CCI Wireless has created a business case to update our 
current network capacity, as well as add this additional coverage to their network in the County of St 
Paul. (no new towers proposed at this time, but upgrades to existing towers in neighbouring counties 
will have a spillover effect). 
 
These areas have been identified by CCI Wireless, as an area in Alberta which could benefit from the 
Connecting Canadians program. CCI Wireless would also welcome any additional feedback County of St. 
Paul may have with regards to other poorly served areas of the county.  
 
***CCI Wireless would like to request a letter of support from your county for inclusion in our 
application for the Connecting Canadians grant. We have provided a sample template for this 
letter.***  
 
Please note that in NO way does this letter of support constitute a commitment by County of St. Paul to 
actively support the efforts of CCI Wireless to provide improved high speed internet service to your 
region, although we would welcome active County involvement in the project where applicable. If 
successful in the grant application, CCI Wireless would provide the 50/50 grant contribution 
requirements.  
 
Should you have any questions with regard to our request, please contact: 
 
Graham Fleet 
Marketing Manager - CCI Wireless 
grahamf@corp.cciwireless.ca 
Phone: 403 250 9324 (direct) 
Cell: 403 771 4713 
 
CCI Wireless looks forward to your support and continuing their efforts to bring world class internet 
access to your county. A synopsis of the Connecting Canadians grant and CCI Wireless is also attached 
for your reference. Either Gerry Hoar or Graham Fleet will be following up this email with a phone call to 
answer any questions and determine your boards level of support. Letters of support should be printed 
on County letterhead and forwarded to Graham Fleet at the above email address for inclusion in the CCI 
Wireless grant application.  
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Regards, 
 
 

 

Graham Fleet / Marketing Manager 
Direct – 403-250-9324 / Graham Fleet 

Mobile – 403 771 4713 

CCI Wireless Office: (888) 240-2224 / Fax: (888) 240-2188  
7640 - 8th Street NE Calgary, Alberta, Canada T2E 8X4 
http://www.cciwireless.ca  

This email, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient and may contain 

confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately notify us by reply email 

or by telephone, delete this email and destroy any copies. Thank you. 

 
 

mailto:Graham%20Fleet
http://www.cciwireless.ca/
http://www.cciwireless.ca/

